
HB699- Proof of Vaccination for Employees 
 
I am a lifelong Maryland resident and support with amendment HB699.  I lost my job in 2021 
because I made a medical decision that at the time, I felt was best for me.  To make a financial 
decision for my family for personal medical reasons, was challenging to say the least.  And 
guess what, the vaccines didn’t stop transmission, didn’t stop infection, didn’t stop re-infection 
and are proven to be detrimental to individual health.   
 
We now know that the covid vaccines are not safe and effective and yet we are still mandating 
the vaccine to employees and healthy students.  There is absolutely no medical reason to 
mandate any medical treatment.  There is no public health emergency, only an emergency of 
the vaccinated.  Students are in the least effected group yet we are insisting on experimental 
vaccination to a population that is seeking higher education.   
 
If the University of Maryland system does not lift the restrictions, my children will not seek 
higher education through the system.   
 
I ask for a favorable vote with amendment on HB699. 


